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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 2:49 PM
To: 'Lori Hines'
Subject: RE: Electronic Service

Good afternoon Ms. Hines, 
 
We have received your updated email address and we will update your contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lori Hines [mailto:lhines@franklinclerk.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 2:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Electronic Service 
 
 
The Franklin County Board of County Commissioners is receiving fax copies of Orders.  Will you please update the email 
address so the Orders can be received electronically?  My email address is lhines@franklinclerk.com and I am the Board 
secretary.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Lori P. Hines 
Deputy Clerk   
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